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For Discussion 
Title: Risk Appetite Workshop 

Prepared by: Prepared by: Paper: David Cameron, Deputy Chief 
Executive 

Annex: Elizabeth Young, Chief Internal Auditor, 
Stephanie Hume, Senior Audit Manager, Azets 

Purpose 
This paper presents the summary outcomes of the risk appetite workshop facilitated by 
Azets.  
 

Recommendations 
The Audit & Risk Committee is asked to:  

a) to review the workshop outputs and consider the next steps in embedding risk 
appetite as agreed by the board in the Park Authority’s strategic risk 
management approaches. 

 

Executive Summary 
On 26 May 2023, Azets facilitated a workshop with the Cairngorms National Park 
Authority Board and Senior Management with the aim of defining the Risk Appetite of 
the Board, with 14 attendees present. During the course of the workshop each attendee 
was asked to independently score the appetite for each risk category, utilising this 
information we were able to build a picture of the overall appetite of the Board and 
management. 
 
The outcomes of the workshop are summarised in the Annex to this paper to support 
consideration of the next steps in embedding risk appetite within the Park Authority’s 
approaches to strategic risk management. 
 
David Cameron 


